
WETU Radio Station 1570 On Dial 

e Swic Catfumatioa 

Wetumpka, Alabama 
September 30, 1954 

Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Lear Kermit: 

Yep, you got us last Saturday night. 

Thanks a million for your letter. We have had several 
folks who said XERF was interferring, but I'm glad we were 
plain enough to be understood, even over their signal. 

Looking forward to hearing from you next time you pick 
us up on a test run. 

Once again, thanks for your interest and cooperation. 

Sincere 

Ed Morgan, M 


